
        May 20, 2019 

8
th

 Day of The April Term 

 

Meeting of the DeKalb County Commission 

DeKalb County Courthouse, Maysville, MO 

 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll, West District Commissioner Kyle White, East District 

Commissioner, Garry McFee and County Clerk, Melissa Meek.  

 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll, West District Commissioner, Kyle White and East District 

Commissioner, Garry McFee welcomed those in attendance and then Kyle Carroll led the group in 

prayer followed by the reciting of the Pledge of Allegiance.   

 

Guests attending today’s meeting were as follows: Tyler Zimmerman and students from the Osborn 

School District. 

 

East District Commissioner, Garry McFee made the motion to approve the agenda and the minutes 

with West District Commissioner, Kyle White making the second. Motion approve 

 

County Clerk, Melissa Meek introduced the Commission and herself to the students in attendance. 

The students spent the day at the Courthouse learning what each office is responsible for, job duties, 

job titles with each office holder answering questions that the students may have had.  

The County thanks the Osborn School District for allowing the students and their teacher Tyler 

Zimmerman to spend the day here at the Courthouse. Tyler is a teacher at Osborn and the son of 

Martin Zimmerman and Assessor Tanya Zimmerman. 

 

Joe Hegeman, Field Representative for Sam Graves  met with the Commission to discuss issues the 

Congressman was working on concerning patrons in Missouri.  

 

Road & Bridge Supervisor, Bill Gray met with the Commission to discuss roads, brush letters and 

building repairs needed for the road & bridge building.  

 

The NW Commissioner’s meeting will be held on June 20
th

 in Livingston County. 

 

Jake Carlson and Mark Graham of Big Iron met with the Commission to discuss their company and 

what they can do for the County when items are for sale.  

 

County Clerk, Melissa Meek reminded the Commission that the Courthouse will be closed on May 

27
th

 and of the Memorial Day Service on the Courthouse lawn that same day. 

 

West District Commissioner, Kyle White made the motion to adjourn with East District 

Commissioner, Garry McFee making the second. Motion carried.  

 

With no other business before the Commission they adjourned. The next meeting of the Commission 

will be May 28, 2019 at 9 a.m.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


